
 
ENGLEWOOD HEALTH OFFERS FREE PROSTATE 

CANCER SCREENING ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 
20TH   

 
September is Prostate Cancer Awareness Month.  According to the Prostate 
Cancer Foundation, a man will be diagnosed with prostate cancer every three 
minutes.  However, prostate cancer is 100% treatable if detected early.  The 
goal of screening for prostate cancer is to find cancers that may be at high risk 
for spreading if not treated, and to find them early before they spread. 
 
For men who have consulted with their medical provider and decided to be 
screened for prostate cancer, on Thursday, September 20th, Englewood Health is 
offering FREE Prostate Cancer Screening for all men ages 50-70 (40 if African 
American or with a family history of prostate cancer).  The screening will involve 
a PSA blood test and a digital rectal exam and will be held by appointment only 



from 12:00 to 8:00 pm.  Englewood Health is located at 350 Engle Street, 
Englewood, NJ. 
 
Registration for the screening is required by September 18th.  To register/make 
an appointment, visit englewoodhealth.org/prostate2018. 
 
For more information, call 201-608-2550. 
 
Attached are promotional flyers, one in English and in Spanish to network to 
your personal and professional contacts. 
 
With prostate cancer as the second-most common cancer in American men, 
men are encouraged to make an appointment to be screened. 
 
Be well. 
Al    
 

http://www.englewoodhealth.org/prostate2018

